
 

 

     

Stacey Dunlop is in S4 Personal Development group and up until this residential I hadn’t 

managed to convince her to come along to any of our outdoor activities or snowboarding 

sessions. Stacey had many fears about being away from home and of some of the activities 

we would be doing but decided she would give it a go. I have seen such a change in Stacey 

over the 6 months as she has grew in confidence through her Work Out placement at the 

Carrick Centre and was accepted into College to do Hospitality. The residential was the icing 

on the cake and it was amazing to see her laughing, smiling and trying new activities. Stacey 

commented 

“I have absolutely loved it, I can’t believe the stuff I have tried and I’m really proud of 

myself” 

“I would definitely try something like this again” 

Stacey has been floating around the school with a big smile on her face for weeks and I’m 

really proud of her too. 
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